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Location 1 - Gibson, Stanley & Livingstone Street - Proposals 
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Location 1 - Gibson, Stanley & Livingstone Street - Proposals 
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Location 1 - Gibson, Stanley & Livingstone Street - Proposals & 

Objectors

3 Objections



Location 2 – Sherburn Terrace - Proposals Locations
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Location 2 – Sherburn Terrace - Proposals Locations
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Location 2 – Sherburn Terrace - Proposals & Objectors

1 Objection



Location 3 – Victoria Road - Proposals Locations
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Location 3 – Victoria Road - Proposals Locations
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Location 3 – Victoria Road - Proposals & Objectors

1 Objection



Durham County Council - Summary

Gibson, Stanley & Livingstone Street, Consett – The proposed restrictions have been requested to 

address access issues associated with obstructive parking at these locations. They will improve 

access/egress for all road users. 

Sherburn Terrace, Consett – The proposed restrictions have been requested to address visibility 

issues associated with obstructive parking at these locations. They will improve the visibility for all road 

users, in turn improving the road safety. 

Victoria Road, Consett– The proposed restrictions have been requested to address road safety and 

visibility issues associated with obstructive parking at these locations. They will improve the overall road 

safety along with the visibility of the junctions for all road users. 

Recommendation

Officers recommend that the Committee resolves to set aside the objection/s and endorse the proposal, 

in principle, which will then guide the Corporate Director in the exercise of delegated decision making. 

Any questions? 


